
 

 

 

 
Hockenheim Final 2025  

Sasha de Vits for gueststarter 

 
After a turbulent start, we managed to lead the 

championship until the final race weekend and 

dominate with Oliver Svendsen. Unfortunately, due to 

a crash during training and the resulting injury, 

Oliver was unable to participate in two races. This 

left Oliver without a chance to fight for those 50 

points. 

 

Despite missing 50 points, the Triumph Germany 

Racing Team with Oliver Svendsen is in second place 

in the championship, just five points behind first 

place. 

 

An exciting finale is expected. 

 

Oliver Svendsen: Oliver is still limited by his 

injuries. Together, we want to use the two remaining 

races at the finale in Hockenheim to collect the 

points needed to win the championship. That's our 

clear goal. We want to proudly display the number 1 

on the starting grid again next season. 

 

Anton Södergren: We are very sorry to announce that 

Anton Södergren will not be able to ride his Triumph 

Daytona 660 at the season finale in Hockenheim. 

Anton is currently still recovering from a broken 

foot sustained during motocross training. If he is 

ready to travel, he would like to support the team 

at the season finale. The entire team wishes him a 

speedy recovery and looks forward to welcoming him 

back to the team. Anton is known as a team player 

and is valued as such. He is supporting Sasha de 

Vits for the event at the Hockenheimring. Sasha will 

take over Anton Södergren's Daytona 660 for the 

season finale. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 



Sasha de Vits: Sasha is no stranger to the German 

championship paddock. The 23-year-old Belgian has 

competed in national and international championships 

in the past. He has gained extensive experience from 

the FIM Junior World Championship Moto3 to the Red 

Bull Rookies Cup. He has only fully recovered since 

2025. Sasha participated in and won the European 

SuperTwin Road Race Challenge in 2025. He will 

represent the team in Hockenheim to the best of his 

ability. His goal is to fight for podium finishes. 

 

The entire team is looking forward to the finale in 

Hockenheim and welcomes partners and fans. 

 

Thank you 

Triumph Germany Racing Team 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 


